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Air and waterway management for the Roar by the Shore Airshow announced

South Padre Island, TX, Aug. 25, 2022: The City of South Padre Island is excited about the Roar

by the Shore Airshow event scheduled for Aug. 26 through Aug. 28. The scheduled event

includes air and waterway safety zones allowing the pilots to perform in a safe manner.

The United States Coast Guard, City of South Padre Island Fire and Police Departments, along

with other agencies will be working together to manage the air and waterway restrictions that

will be in place during this event.

Temporary flight restrictions will prohibit all activity along the Gulf of Mexico coast side.

Parasailing activities will be permitted over the Laguna Madre Bay. Also, temporary vessel

restrictions will prohibit all vessels and persons from the safety zone. See charts below.

Temporary Flight Restrictions: Five-mile radius

26 August   11:30am-4:00pm CDT

27 August   11:30am-4:00pm CDT

28 August   11:30am-4:00pm CDT

Questions or concerns regarding the temporary flight restrictions can be directed to David

Schultz at (610) 724-3300.

Temporary Vessel Restrictions:

26 August   8:30am-4:00pm CDT

27 August   8:30am-4:00pm CDT

28 August   8:30am-4:00pm CDT

Concerned urgent questions regarding the waterways can be directed to the U.S. Coast Guard

Sector/Air Station Corpus Christi Command Center at (361) 939-0450; or non-urgent questions

and concerns, email CCWaterways@uscg.mil.
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Temporary flight restrictions area.

Restricted waterway area.
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